
We are excited to announce that The Mississippi Department of Education, through the Office of 

Federal Programs, has selected Columbus Housing Authority’s Seasons of Success After School 

and Summer Programs to receive funding for the 21st Century Community Learning Centers 

Grant. Seasons of Success has been specifically designed to assist students who are occupants of 

Columbus Housing Authority’s housing units to achieve grade-level learning proficiencies and 

other non-academic achievements, by providing resources, activities, and Multi-Tiered System 

of Supports (MTSS) to one hundred Columbus Municipal School District students in grades 2 - 

5. The goals and intended outcomes for students who attend Seasons of Success are to (1) 

improve academic achievement by providing homework assistance, remediation and 

interventions in reading and math; (2) improve non-academic achievement in the areas of 

financial literacy, attendance, behavior, physical fitness and college and career awareness (3) 

improve or increase family partnerships and engagement. Additionally, the program will focus 

on character education, Social and Emotional Learning, bullying, and drug prevention.  During 

the month of June, we will incorporate STEM activities, fieldtrips and other outdoor activities 

including swimming.  

For more information, contact: 

Dr. Jackie Stennis 

Seasons of Success, Project Director 

stennisj@icloud.com 

662-574-1720 

 

Or 

 

Mrs. Rochelle Brown 

Seasons of Success, Project Coordinator 

rbrown5301@icloud.com 

662-549-4017 

stennisj@icloud.com
mailto:rbrown5301@icloud.com

